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Letters to the Editor

Dear Editor,

Due to our fault, and much to our dismay, the first sentence in Section 3.1. of our 
paper entitled “Numerical investigations o f the imaging by curved holographic lens” 
(published in Optica Applicata, Vol. 18, No. 1, 1988, p. 51) has been deformed. 
It should be: ... “The influence of the hologram bending on the image quality has 
been investigated by W elford [5], M ustafin [6], M ustafin and Sattarov [17], 
G aj and K ijek [7], Jagoszewski [18], and most recently Verboven and
Lagasse [8], Weinartner and Rosenbruch [9]”___Consequently, the following
positions in the References of our paper have been missed:
[17] M ustafin K. C., Sattarov F. A., Opt. Spektrosk. 47 (1979), 1204, (in Russian).
[18] Jagoszewski E., Optik 69 (1985), 85.

We are very sorry for this mistake.

Sincerely yours
Jerzy Nowak, Marek Zając


